
The Career Guidance and Counselling Cell in collaboration with the Department of Education has 

successfully organised a One Day Workshop on “Interview Skills and Career Guidance” on the 6th 

September, 2016. Mr. Sunny Mawlong, Director, Hundredfold Academy, Shillong and two of his team 

members including Ms. Eva Warjri and Ms. Rikmen Khongsngi were the resource persons. More than 

100 final year students and many college teachers attended the workshop. 

 The Career Guidance and Counselling Cell of the College has now become an effective 

institutional arrangement basically aimed to guide students for their higher studies and better future. 
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